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Beneficiaries present     29 
Proxies distributed     140 
Unattributed proxies     3 (+ 1 invalid) 
 
 
MANAGEMENT OF ASSETS – GROWTH SEGMENT IN SWISS FRANCS  
From 1 June 2011 onwards, it is possible to subscribe not just to the growth segment in 
euros (Segment A) and the conservative segment in euros (Segment B) but also to a 
growth segment in Swiss francs (Segment C). 
The Foundation Board, advised by the investment committee, has decided to introduce 
this segment in the light of the exchange-rate volatility that is affecting beneficiaries living 
in regions other than the euro zone, particularly in Switzerland. 
Its aim is to produce a long-term return. 
It is opened to all beneficiaries who want to join it. 
 
ELECTIONS 
The meeting re-elected President Jacques-André Schneider and three of the 
Foundation Board members—Anne-Marie Arbaji-Sfeir, Dominique Baz, and Agnès 
Perrot—to three-year terms. 
 
REMINDER TO BENEFICIARIES 
 If there is any change in your address or name, please do not fail to inform the 

secretariat. 
 If your beneficiary clauses are no longer up to date, remember to update them. 
 


